ATTACHMENT E: Reminder Email

Subject: Only two days left to share your opinion on DSTDP funded STD programs 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Good Day,

There are only two days left to provide feedback regarding the Federal staff that assists you with your state/city/county STD programs. Help us ensure that DSTDP is meeting your needs.  In order to ensure this, we invite you to assess federal field staff through you participation in a 25-30 minute online survey.  

Again, thank you to those who completed the assessment.  Your opinions will also help prioritize, refine, and improve DSTP’s efforts to ensure we have a dedicated, satisfied, and energized workforce.

The data collection tool will be open from [[START DATE]] until [[END DATE]].  We look forward to hearing from you.  Questions and concerns about the functionality of this survey should be sent to Bryan Lindsey at 404.639.6299 or email bkl1@cdc.gov.

Survey: [[LINK]]

Sincerely,

Gail Bolan, M.D. 
Director, Division of STD Prevention 
National Center for HIV/AIDS, Viral Hepatitis, STD and TB Prevention
